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1 November 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Your child has been chosen to attend the inter-school swimming gala on Wednesday 
14 November at Brookfields School. We will leave school at 9:20am and return to 
school by 2pm, so your child will be able to go home on transport or be collected as 
normal.  
 
Please can you ensure your child bring in with them on the day a swimming kit,  
towel, packed lunch or request school packed lunch and drinks to keep them well 
hydrated. Please can I ask pupils come to school in uniform as normal and we will 
change into swimming kits when we arrive at Brookfields.  
 
If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
claire.rogers@manorgreenschool.co.uk .  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Rogers 
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